#SEMU

Prep Music Lessons moving to online format through April 3

Fri, Mar 13, 2020 at 4:20 PM

Dear Families,

In order to follow the COVID-19 plan set by EMU's Crisis Management Preparedness Committee, the Preparatory Music program is currently making
arrangements to switch all instrumental lessons to an online format from tomorrow, March 14, until Friday, April 3.

Our plan is to officially begin online lessons this Tuesday, March 17. (Online lessons may take place during March 14-16, if both the teacher and
family are ready to begin.)

Your teacher will be in contact with you before Tuesday with their studio's specific plans regarding the format for online lessons.
Please let us know if you have any questions. (540-432-4277, jacinda.stahly@emu.edu)

We appreciate your patience and flexibility, and we hope that these preventative measures will help to keep everyone as safe and healthy as possible
during this time!

Sincerely,

Jacinda Stahly, Administrative Assistant
David Berry, Interim Program Director
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